
Induction Notes for the School of Computer Science: 
 
 

 

1. Only parts of the total Induction Package are printed. Other induction materials can be 
accessed via the URL below: 
 
http://www.nottingham.edu.my/ComputerScience/Current/StudentDocuments.aspx  

 
They are Module Handbook, guides on Study Skills and Academic Offenses, School Tutoring 
Statement and PARs forms etc. Presentation slides by the Head of School as well as 
course/module information by the Deputy Head will be uploaded at the same location. 

 
Students are encouraged to read them online instead of printing them out, as part of our 
effort to become a leading GREEN university. 

 

2. Additional induction talks/meets have been scheduled in the week after the induction week, 
listed in the Additional School Induction Talks document. 

 

3. Complete the plagiarism form and the personal information form and submit these to the 
Faculty Office at the ground floor of Block B building latest, by the 28th of September 2018. 

 

4. Formal lectures will start on the 24th of September 2018, Monday. Please attend lectures 
according to the timetables provided. 

 

5. For new undergraduate students granted direct entry to Year 2/3, and MSc students, please 
complete and submit the Module Entry Form (MEF) to the faculty office by the 5th of 
October 2018. If the MEF is not available in the Induction Package, please get it from the 
Faculty Office. 

 

6. As timetables are subject to change, the most up-to-date timetables are available at: 
 

https://www.nottingham.edu.my/CurrentStudents/StudentRegistry/Timetabling/Timetablin
g.aspx 
 
The spring semester timetables will be published at the same URL before February 2019. 

 

7. The University calendar is available at: 
 

https://www.nottingham.edu.my/AboutUs/Datesandcampusinformation/Calendar/2018-
19/2018-19.aspx 
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